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1. Question: For the required letter of recommendation for new project applications, to whom 

should the letter be addressed? 

Answer: There is no specific requirement about the addressee for the letter of recommendation. The 

group that will review the applications is the NOFO Committee, so one option would be to address the 

letter to that committee. 

 

2. Question: Can we use local funding for existing case management staff as match for our new CoC 

project application? 

Answer: Yes, however, any staff time counted as match must be time spent delivering services to clients 

in your proposed new project.  You may not count time staff spent providing services to clients in a 

different project as match to your CoC-funded project. 

 

 


